
Good Day Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,  

 

My name is Cionda N Holter, I reside in District 3, I would like to urge you to 

render a do pass on SB 2123. Our children need to be protected from as many 

forms of obscene material as possible. It has been scientifically proven that 

exposure to pornographic material at young ages can damage brain development. 

We are the adults it is our job to protect children best we can from graphic 

pornographic images and reading materials. As we all know human trafficking, sex 

trafficking and grooming are all huge issues we are facing now. For children to be 

allowed to have access to these kinds of materials normalizes these things to 

them so they do not recognize the danger of it until it is too late. I ask you to 

please take a stand and protect our children from the outcomes of these 

materials. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Cionda (C.C.) Holter 

701-580-4746 


